Park Grove
PRIMARY ACADEMY

14th May 2018

Dear Parents/Carers,

I am writing to inform you that Class 5 will be taking part in swimming
lessons on Monday afternoons, starting on Monday 4t" June 2018.
The final swimming lesson for Class 5 will be Monday 16t July 2018. The
swimming lessons take place at Yearsley Baths and the children walk there
and return to school by 3:20pm.

Currently all swimming lessons are heavily subsidised by Park Grove School
and we will continue to honour this. We have split the year up equally
between all Key Stage 2 Classes (taking account of training days, bank
holidays etc) to ensure that all KS2 children have the chance to swim. The
children will have a minimum of 6 weeks of swimming lessons each. In order
for us to run the swimming lessons this year, with the appropriate ratio of
swimming coaches and teachers, we are asking for a voluntary contribution of
£15 per child. Without these contributions we will be unable to offer these
valuable swimming lessons to all Key Stage 2 children.

We are sure that you will agree that this is excellent value for something so
important.

Many thanks for your continued support.

Kind regards

Ms L Bilton
l.bilton@parkgroveprimary.co.uk

I give permission for my child
to attend the swimming sessions and include a contribution of £15. Payment
can be made online using your ParentPay account (please contact the school
if you need your activation code re-issuing) or by cash/cheque (made payable
to Ebor Academy Trust)

Signed (parent/carer)
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